
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-00216

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Jena <j enakay@cox.net>
Saturday, January 16, 2010 11:03 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
"Regulation of Retail Forex"

THE 10:1 RULE IS A VERY ’BAD’ IDEA!!... This would negate the really ’good’ rules of closing
registration loopholes because it won’t matter so much if there aren’t any US forex businesses
left to register!!...

Sincerely,

Forex Trader

JC
Phoenix, AZ


